

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT DISTRICT 5

## MEMORANDUM

**TO:** David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division

**FROM:** Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

**DATE:** March 22, 2024

**RE:** Nomination of David Teeter to Detroit Board of Ethics

I would like to nominate David Teeter for appointment to the Detroit Board of Ethics. This nomination requires an interview with the Internal Operations Standing Committee.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at <a href="mailto:yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov">yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov</a>.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk